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Sneak Preview

A closeup of a section of our AAW 2002 Collaborative Challenge Project
Check out the real thing at the meeting and at the AAW Symposium in Rhode Island
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Member Challenge: Thimble for giant
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Meeting Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm at Hank
Cahill’s Dust Bowl

President’s Report and General Business

The members welcomed Hank back after his recent
hospitilization. Visitors Peter Touch, Mike Green,
Bob Sutter and Sidney Katz were introduced. Bob
and Sidney have become new members.

Members John, Wally and Hank volunteered to
demonstrate on the club lathe June 14 and 15 at the
South Shore Art Center Festival in Cohasset.

Basil DeWolfe, local contact person for the AAW
Demonstrators Assistants Committee, contacted Hank

for help at the symposium in RI.

Ernie’s Down East writing in the CNEW newsletter

was brought to our attention again. Join CNEW and you

too can enjoy his prose.

AAW sent membership forms and announced two new
videos. All members should join as the American

Woodturner Journal is well worth the membership price.

Mal will send the newsletter via E-Mail in .pdf Adobe
Acrobat format to those interested in viewing their
creations in color.

We have been invited again to demonstrate at the
Cracker Barrrel Fair in Wrentham September 12-15.

Volunteers for the AAW Symposium Collaborative
Challenge setup were solicited.

Mal gave Wally $22 collected at the previous meeting
for the wood swap.

Details and specifications of the new Delta Lathes
were shown for member review.

Treasurer Wally reported $1147.06 in the treasury.

John reported that 9 Videos and 8 Books are checked
out of the library, with some long overdue for return.

Vicki Iannuccillo requested volunteers to help setup
the Instant Gallery, Thursday, June 27th at the AAW
Symposium in Rhode Island. A signup sheet was

distributed among members. Registered turners are
allowed 3 pieces for display. The gallery and trade
show is open to the public.

Hank’s Registration Committee will need 16 volunteers
to stuff Symposium packets on Tuesday, June 25th at
Rhode Island Convention Center. Hank has promised
to get back in time for the meeting!

Wally and Rich demonstrated top and bowl tufning at
the Marshfield Art Show.

John Murphy and Richard Friberg have pieées
displayed in local galleries. Rich received a Silver
Ribbon at a Pembroke gallery.

A review of the progress being made on our collabora-
tive project was given by Mal with pictures and jigs
showing the fabrication details to date.

Visitor Peter Toch is looking for volunteers for the
Topsfield Fair turning booth. The new woodturning
group that meets the 4th Thursday of the month at
Woodcraft, Woburn has been recognized as the 126th
Chapter of AAW.

Bob Sutter showed treen’s (objects made entirely of
wood). A collapsible cup, 1840 thread box, 17th century
spice grinder, and Pennsylvania Dutch roller circa 1850.

Emilio received a mystery box from
Germany which contained unusual
tools, used sandpaper, a motor and foot
pedal. The box had Japanese mark-
ings. It turned out to be items for
Masaaki Hiroi’s AAW demonstration
at the Rhode Island Symposium!




Emilio demonstrated turning a Wibble Wobble

No captions - you had to be there as Emilio Wibbled and Wobbled through the demonstration!

The real thing -
A Wibble Wobble

box after the newsletter
described the demo as
“A Wobble Box”




Show & Tell
May 2002

John Murphy’s Mahogany piece
with agate stone insert

f

Andy Osborne’s pine bowl painted red

Wally’stops and collet for holding outer side and spalted maple bowl

Jean LeGwin’s six bowls - cherry bowl with wire brush
outer finish

Ron Robertson’s bowls

Dietrich’s maple and cocobolo bowl

Lenny Langvin’s hoseguard

and gate stop Lenny’s turned ballisters

Bob’s white oak hats turned wet and tools




